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I respectfully oppose the application to build a solar panel facility at
the site on Badger Mountain.  I'm sure you realize by now that that
site is one of the very, very few remaining habitats for the sage
grouse in the entire state of Washington.  Fires in recent years have
destroyed other sites where the sage grouse once thrived but are not
gone.  I am a huge supporter of clean energy, first and foremost
solar.  But this location should be rejected for any development
whatsoever. 

Sincerely,
Mark D. Blitzer
8047 Earl Avenue NW
Seattle, WA  98117
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